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From:  Tami <wetmore4h@yahoo.com>
Sent:  Monday, September 23, 2024 1:16 PM
To:  Dwayne McFall <dwayne.mcfall@fremontco.com>; Debbie Bell <debbie.bell@fremontco.com>; Kevin Grantham
<kevin.grantham@fremontco.com>
Subject:  Renew term

Hello all,
I would just like to let you all know that I would like to renew my term with the livestock sale committee. I have been on the
committee since it was formed in 2013 and have been the secretary the entire time. I have been very proud at where this 
committee  has gone with the 4-H/FFA livestock sale and look forward to serving many more years working on and with 
this committee.
Thank you,
Tami Ratkovich


